
From: janwillem jansen   
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 10:09 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 

To: Planning Committee Hamilton. 

 

This letter is in reference to the GRIDS2/MCR plan , 
meant for the May 17th Statutory Public Meeting. 
 
I urge you to finally approve the Freezing of our Urban Boundary!!  
It is of critical importance that the City of Hamilton keeps supporting (as she has done before, 
which is great) the protection of fertile farmland and builds climate-resilient inclusive urban 
neighbourhoods within our City boundaries! We can no longer rely on imported food and must 
protect local production on our own fertile lands instead of paving these over to build more and 
more new exclusionary subdivisions; protect by means of using existing infrastructure in 
underbuild urban areas through densification and inclusion (meaning affordable housing for 
ALL our people) and reducing GHG emissions and waste of  valuable resources.  
I am counting on you tomorrow!  
Thank you. 
Jan W. Jansen 
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